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What data is being requested?  The data call seeks information on short-term limited duration medical 

individual, group and association plans. SERFF filing data is requested (if applicable) to verify what filed 

rates and forms are being marketed during the reporting period (January 1, 2019 to June 30, 2019). See 
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